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To: City of North Port, Code Enforcement

This letter is in response to the letter we received about the affidavit of violation on our property
at 2219 Greenly Rd. (PID 0959116531). We have notified our vendor(s) associated with the
issue and the problem will be rectified accordingly.

Thank you for contacting us about this situation.

Sincerely,

Troy Barnes

Construction Coordinator

407-379-7851

tbarnesObritehomes.com

7345 Greenbriar Parkway

Orlando,FL 32819

833-922-7483 Brite Homes
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www.britehomes.com Orlando, FL 32819

LIVE ON THE BRITE SIDE.


